From: Edward P. Stapleton

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2016 1:05 PM

To: Avalon Advisory Committee

Subject: Shop With a Cop

Dear Avalon Board Member and Advisory Committee Member:

I need a quick yes or no vote:

I have been contacted again by a member of the Horry County Police and was asked if Avalon as a community would be willing to donate to their "Shop With a Cop" program. The program takes a certain number of local underprivileged children out to lunch and then takes them Christmas shopping. In previous years we have given them \$150 to sponsor one local child. I believe this is a worthy cause and think as a community we could once again take \$150 out of our fine money account (not budget money) and donate to cover one child.

I think this is another chance for Avalon as a community to give back to those less fortunate than ourselves. Please email me back as soon as possible with your opinion whether we should donate or not so I can give them an answer.

Thanks,

Ed Stapleton

Best, Alex	Yes	McGinnis, Mike	Yes
Boyer, Michelle	Yes	Nibar, Sadna	No Response
Brown, Brian	Yes	O'Connor, Paul	Yes
Calvert, Charles	Yes	Perzan, Jason	Yes
Danis, Peggy	Yes	Powalie, Jeanine	Yes
Freeman, Brent	Yes	Shostek, Beth	Yes
Gantzer, Scott	Yes	Smigielski, Coleen	Yes
Goncz, Bob	Yes	Stapleton, Ed	Yes
Hall, Marlene	Yes	Travisano, Michelle	Yes
Ives, Bo	Yes	Varga, Michelle	Yes
Koch, Charlie	Yes	Virgil, Jim	Yes
Liga, Laura	Yes	Volpe, Carmen	Yes
Marks, Bobby	Yes	Woods, Pete	No
McCarthy, Scott	Yes	Youngblood, Paul	Yes
McGinnelly, Bill	Yes		